
 

 

SIT PRAVESH-2024 
(A bridge course for 1st Semester B.Tech. students) 

 
 
 
 
 
Silicon University is pleased to announce the commencement of bridge 

classes popularly known as SIT-PRAVESH, for the incoming batch of 

students (2024-2025 B.Tech. admissions batch) from 25th May 2024. The 

course will be delivered in hybrid mode and it should enable the students 

to become conversant with the basic terminologies & concepts related to 

Engineering courses. The course contents have been curated to include 

pre-engineering courses which will help the student’s transition in a 

seamless manner to professional education. This course can be attended 

by all the students taking provisional admission at Silicon University.  

 
Students keen to pursue their B.Tech. Program in Silicon are advised to 

register at: 

https://erp.silicon.ac.in/Admission/Index/institute_index/ins/Silicon or 

visit the university in person for further details. 
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Professor-in-charge of Admissions 
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